


Visit the Virtual Open House available through our website at limestoneridgeproject.com.

 
In addition, there will be a virtual Webex meeting and a telephone public meeting on Thursday, January
21. 
Each meeting will provide community members with an opportunity to ask questions and comment on the
preferred route options. 

·         Virtual Webex Meeting (12:00 p.m.)
o    Visit the website for the login link or call 408-418-9388 and enter the following access

code: 146 879 8936
·         Telephone Public Meeting (6:00 p.m.)

o    Call 855.756.7520, extension 70581#, on a landline telephone or cell phone.
o    If you would like the telephone public meeting to call you, registration is available on

the project website.
o    Download the project handout from the website for reference during the public

meeting.
o    There will be a brief presentation followed by a Q&A with the project team.

“Gathering community feedback is an important part of our planning process, and it's essential we be
mindful of everyone’s safety due to the COVID-19 pandemic,” said Jim Jontry, project manager for
ATXI's Limestone Ridge Project. "We encourage interested members of the public and landowners to
join us for these online and telephone meetings to learn more and to share their input about the
project. Listening to public feedback is an important element to make this project successful.”
 
Ameren held the first round of open houses for the project with stakeholders in August. Following the
public outreach and route development process, Ameren anticipates filing a petition in early 2021 with
the Missouri Public Service Commission (PSC) seeking approval of the Limestone Ridge Project and a
final recommended route. 

Additional information is available on the project’s website at limestoneridgeproject.com, by sending
an email to LimestoneRidgeProject@ameren.com or by calling the project hotline at 573-232-3003.

 
 
 




